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Please do not change the safest, smartest method of voting in the entire country! I 

cannot think of a reason why you would change this. Enforced voting in person would 

disenfranchise so many people for whom it would be a hardship, and would lessen 

the numbers of people voting. Do you want to stand in a line in the pouring rain for 

hours, at a polling station you had to find transportation to? I know I don’t. When I 

vote from home I can sit comfortably at my dining room table and read the voter’s 

pamphlet and other endorsements, and make a well-informed decision. Do not take 

this away this right from all of us Oregonians.  


